THE BRITISH SOCIETY FOR ORAL & MAXILLOFACIAL PATHOLOGY

SCHOLARSHIP SCHEME

The British Society for Oral & Maxillofacial Pathology Scholarship (referred hereafter as the Scholarship) may be awarded annually.  The Scholarship Award may be up to £1,000 p.a. or such sum as the Hon. Treasurer and Council shall determine.

Members of the society and sponsored non-members are invited to submit proposals to the Scholarship Committee (Three members of BSOMP convened for the purpose not associated with the applicant) for support to develop their practice of Oral Pathology.  Scholarships will normally be awarded to support study periods in other departments or laboratories to:

i) Develop specific diagnostic pathology skills

ii) Study specific research techniques or methods.

The awards will, however, be decided by the Scholarship Committee and other proposals may be supported at their discretion.

Mechanisms

Requests for proposals should be submitted to the Honorary Secretary each spring, by 31st January for consideration before the Annual General Meeting held in April/May.
Proposals shall not exceed four A4 pages in length and should include:


Name of applicant and present post


Brief details of financial support requested – not to exceed 100 words


Background to proposal


Details of work to be undertaken


Reason for support requested


Brief curriculum vitae

Letter of support from the senior member of the applicant’s department, who is a member of the Society


The names of two referees, including one from the applicant’s school

In the case of a proposed visit to another department, a letter of acceptance from the head of that department will be required

There will be no age limit placed upon applicants, but meritorious applications from younger workers would be particularly welcomed and treated preferentially.

On receipt of applications, the Honorary Secretary will circulate copies to members of the Scholarship Committee, who will judge the proposals.

The Scholarship Committee shall inform Council of their decision which will be announced at the Annual General Meeting of the Society.

Applications should be emailed to the Honorary Secretary Dr Rachel Hall thebsomp@gmail.com 
